
                                                                       
 

LTT – Ireland: 17th – 23rd January 2016 
 
Erasmus + DIRES Project Evaluation  
 
Student Evaluation:  thank you to the Italian students (6) who took part at the 
first short term LTT activities at “Our Lady of Fatima School”- Wexford , 
Ireland with all of our DIRES partners. The graph below should give an idea of 
the reaction of our students to the Erasmus+ week and to the project in 
general. Thank you again for your time and effort in answering all the 
questions. We hope you enjoyed this new experience. 
 
In general 
 
Students were very interested in the topic 
 

• Inclusion is very important for everyone not only for SEN 
• Inclusion gives the opportunity to meet new friends and learn about 

new culture 
• Inclusion is also an opportunity to discover diversity, accept and 

value differences 
       
Students enjoyed: 
  

• Visiting the new country, new school and the classrooms 
• meeting people from different countries and cultures 
• going and discover new places (e.g. Sensory Gardens, Enniscorthy) 
• being involved in the activities (Shopping, bowling, circus skills etc.) 
• making new friends 
• doing different new things 

 



Students felt that: 
• communication was sometimes a bit difficult because it was the 

first time they had to talk English with new people 
• all the new students and teachers were very friendly, helpful and 

interesting people 
• they would love to go back to Ireland and meet everyone again 
• the school was a happy place, well organized in everything, 

welcoming  and joyful atmosphere 
 

Keywords used by Students to describe the atmosphere in the school: 
 

Great Welcoming Perfect Good 
Exciting  Fun Excellent Brilliant 
Busy Cheerful Fantastic Interesting  
Happy Good mood Cozy Friendly 
 
 

The graph shows the data about the experience of the Italian 
students during the LTT in Ireland 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for everything from the Italian team coordinated by A.F. 
Mungiello 
 
The project has been funded with support from the European 
Commission 
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Happiness 

New friends 

New knowledge and 
interest 

Wish to be more involved in 
the future 


